


State Association Leaders Meeting
Minutes from March 3, 2025

In attendance:  Linda Ridge (WA), Amber Damiani (OH), Katie Sherman (OH), Stephanie Nelson (OH), Teresa Shaw (AR), Amber Mannien (ND)- Board members- Kelly Hutton, Melinda Brooks, Rick Pierce

Following introductions, Chair Rick Pierce asked each person in attendance why NACM is their choice and what can associations do for each other.  Some of the topics of interest were expressed below:

· Increase knowledge of the profession of court management
· Participate in the CORE Champion program
· Dual membership agreements between state associations and NACM
· Desire for input from NACM for content and speakers for state association conferences.

President-Elect Kelly Hutton provided a thorough orientation to the NACM CORE Champion program and fielded questions such as virtual participation of speakers to reduce costs to state associations, how many people have or are currently participating in the program and the number of states who have asked for (and received) the CORE Unleashed program or the self-modified program.

The meeting concluded at 2:51 p.m. ET with the next meeting date set for Monday June 9 at 2 p.m. EDT.




